Medusa A Kurt Austin Adventure
When people should go to the books stores, search instigation by shop, shelf by
shelf, it is really problematic. This is why we offer the books compilations in
this website. It will certainly ease you to see guide medusa a kurt austin
adventure as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you in point of fact
want, you can discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in
your method can be every best place within net connections. If you objective to
download and install the medusa a kurt austin adventure, it is agreed simple
then, previously currently we extend the partner to purchase and create
bargains to download and install medusa a kurt austin adventure therefore
simple!

Clive Cussler's Dark Vector Graham Brown 2022-05-24 Kurt Austin must find a
vanished ship and stave off a global catastrophe in the latest novel in the #1
New York Times-bestselling series created by the “grand master of adventure”
Clive Cussler. A freighter carrying top-secret computers of unparalleled
capability disappears in the Western Pacific. While searching for a lost
treasure that once belonged to the famous Chinese pirate queen, Ching Shih,
Kurt Austin and Joe Zavala are redirected to look for the missing vessel.
Discovering that the sinking of the ship is just part of an intricate web of
deception, they find themselves in the middle of a cyber-war between rival
groups of hackers, both of whom want to control the flow of data around the
world. With no allies except a group of pirates who operate under their own
crude laws, Kurt and Joe must rescue a colleague held hostage—while keeping the
computers out of Russian or Chinese hands and the world’s digital information
safe from the hackers.
Clive Cussler and Dirk Pitt Revealed Clive Cussler 1998-10 Includes
photographs, summaries of each Dirk Pitt novel, an interview with Cussler, and
Dirk Pitt trivia questions
Lost City Clive Cussler 2009-11-10 When an enzyme capable of prolonging life is
discovered deep beneath the North Atlantic, NUMA Special Assignments Team
leader Kurt Austin and his colleague investigate a killer who is targeting the
enzyme's harvesters and researchers.
The Sea Hunters II Clive Cussler 2003-12-30 The second thrilling account of #1
New York Times bestselling author Clive Cusslers's real-life search for lost
ships, planes, and other marvels that changed history. For decades, Clive
Cussler’s real-life NUMA®, the National Underwater and Marine Agency, has
scoured rivers and seas in search of lost ships of historic significance. His
teams have been inundated by tidal waves and beset by obstacles—both human and
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natural—but the results, and the stories behind them, have been dramatic. In
this follow-up to their bestselling first account, The Sea Hunters, Cussler and
colleague Craig Dirgo provide another extraordinary narrative of their true
seagoing—and land—adventures, including their searches for the famous ghost
ship Mary Celeste, found floating off the Azores in 1874 with no one on board;
the Carpathia, the ship that rescued the Titanic survivors and was itself lost
to U-boats six years later; and L’Oiseau Blanc, the airplane that almost beat
The Spirit of St. Louis across the Atlantic before disappearing in the Maine
woods. All these, plus steamboats, ironclads, a seventeenth century flagship, a
certain famous PT boat, and even a dirigible, are tantalizing targets as
Cussler proves again that truth can be “at least as fun, and sometimes
stranger, than fiction” (Men’s Journal).
The Honor of Spies W.E.B. Griffin 2010-12-28 August, 1943: In his short time as
a spy with the Office of Strategic Services, young Cletus Frade has faced many
unlikely situations, but nothing like his new assignment. Having helped
Lieutenant Colonel Wilhelm Frogger escape a Mississippi P.O.W. camp, he must
now get the defiant German to turn against his country.
Collateral Damage Stuart Woods 2013-01-08 Stone Barrington returns to the Big
Apple in this New York Times bestselling thriller that blends “exciting action,
sophisticated gadgetry, and last-minute heroics” (Publishers Weekly). After a
productive trip to Bel-Air, Stone Barrington is back in Manhattan—and back in
his element, ready to return to the world of deluxe fine dining and elegant
high society that New York does best. But then an unexpected visit from his
friend and periodic lover, CIA assistant director Holly Barker, draws Stone
into a dangerous game of murder and vengeance, against an enemy with plans
bigger than they could ever imagine...
The Medusa Stone Jack Du Brul 2000 Ten years ago, the American spy satellite
Medusa malfunctioned and crashed--but not before its sensors revealed a secret
buried deep in the Earth, hidden for thousands of years from the eyes of man.
It's a priceless discovery that some will die to find--and kill to possess.
Medusa Clive Cussler 2011-12-21 Medusa is Clive Cussler's eighth NUMA files
novel featuring hero Kurt Austin. In the Micronesian Islands, a top-secret US
undersea lab vanishes . . . At the same time, off Bermuda, a bathysphere
operated by NUMA and overseen by Kurt Austin is attacked and becomes stranded
half a mile below the surface. Only quick thinking and bold action will save
the crew - which includes the head of a certain, now-missing undersea lab from a watery grave. Austin is convinced both events are connected, and he puts
NUMA on the case. Soon he's uncovering some hideous medical experiments and
evidence of a terrifying virus that could be used to create a worldwide
pandemic. Behind it all lies an ambitious Chinese criminal organization
prepared to commit mass murder to achieve its ends. Now Austin must put his
life on the line in order that millions will be saved from death . . . Clive
Cussler, author of the best-selling Dirk Pitt novels Arctic Drift and Trojan
Odyssey, and co-author Paul Kemprecos put their hero, Kurt Austin, at the
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forefront of a battle against time and global pandemic in Medusa, the eighth
novel of the action-packed NUMA Files series. Praise for Clive Cussler:
'Cussler is hard to beat' Daily Mail 'The guy I read' Tom Clancy
Devil's Gate Clive Cussler 2012-11-06 Kurt Austin, Joe Zavala, and members of
the NUMA Special Assignments Team are called in to investigate after ships are
destroyed near the Azores and they find themselves entangled in the ambitions
of an African dictator who may have developed a weapon with extraordinary
power. Reprint. 750,000 first printing.
The Rising Sea Clive Cussler 2018 While investigating the alarming rise in sea
levels around the world, Kurt and the rest of the NUMA science team uncover a
plot to upset the Pacific balance of power by triggering natural disasters that
will displace billions
Medusa Clive Cussler 2009 Kurt Austin puts the NUMAA team on a case involving a
hideous series of medical experiments, an extraordinarily ambitious Chinese
criminal organization, and a secret new virus that threatens to set off a
worldwide pandemic.
The Pharaoh's Secret Clive Cussler 2016-10-25 When the NUMA crew is exposed to
a dangerous toxin, Kurt Austin and Joe Zavala will stop at nothing to find a
cure foretold by Ancient Egyptian lore in this exhilarting novel in the #1 New
York Times–bestselling series Head of NUMA special assignments, Kurt Austin and
his most trusted friend, Joe Zavala tangle with a ruthless powerbroker scheming
to build a new Egyptian empire as glorious as those of the Pharaohs. Part of
their adversary's plan rests on the manipulation of a newly discovered aquifer
beneath the Sahara, but an even more devastating weapon at his disposal may
threaten the entire world: a plant extract known as the black mist, discovered
in the City of the Dead and rumored to have the power to take life from the
living and restore it to the dead. With the balance of power in Africa and
Europe on the verge of tipping, Kurt, Joe, and the rest of the NUMA team will
have to fight to discover the truth behind the legends—but to do that, they
have to confront in person the greatest legend of them all: Osiris, the ruler
of the Egyptian underworld.
Sea of Greed Clive Cussler 2018-11-06 The world's oil supply is vanishing, the
stock market is plummeting, and the key to saving the future seems to be a
baffling historical mystery. Can the NUMA crew crack it in time? Sea of Greed
is the suspenseful new NUMA Files novels from the #1 New York Times-bestselling
grand master of adventure. After an explosion in the Gulf of Mexico destroys
three oil rigs trying to revive a dying field, Kurt Austin and the NUMA Special
Projects Team are tapped by the President of the United States to find out
what's gone wrong. The trail leads them to a brilliant billionaire in the
alternative energy field. Her goal is the end of the oil age; her company has
spent billions developing the worlds' most advanced fuel-cell systems. But is
she an environmental hero...or a rogue genetic engineer? The NUMA crew
discovers that the oil fields are infected with bacteria that are consuming the
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oil before it can be pumped out of the earth--a bacteria originally lost
decades ago when two submarines vanished in the Mediterranean. With hired
killers on his trail, can Kurt Austin locate a submarine that's remained hidden
for more than fifty years? And even if he can, can the biological terror that's
been unleashed be stopped?
Serpent Clive Cussler 2011-05-31 Clive Cussler's bestselling Serpent will now
be published in our popular premium format with an exciting new cover.
Ghost Ship Clive Cussler 2014-05-27 When NUMA team leader Kurt Austin finds his
own memories of a dangerous mission aren't to be trusted, he must follow a
trail of mysterious disppearances to the truth in this novel in the #1 New York
Times-bestselling series. After a narrow escape during a perilous rescue
operation to save the passengers and crew from a sinking yacht, Marine
adventurer Kurt Austin awakens with fragmented and conflicting memories. Did he
see an old friend and her children drown, or was the yacht abandoned when he
came aboard? For reasons he cannot explain, Kurt doesn’t trust either version
of his recollection. Determined to know the fate of his friend, he begins to
search for answers, and soon finds himself descending into a shadowy world of
state-sponsored cybercrime, and uncovering a pattern of vanishing scientists,
suspicious accidents, and a web of human trafficking. With the help of fellow
NUMA operative Joe Zavala, he takes on the sinister organization at the heart
of this web, facing off with them in locations ranging from Monaco to North
Korea to the rugged coasts of Madagascar. But where he will ultimately end up
even he could not begin to guess.
White Cargo Stuart Woods 2012-11-13 From the glittering beaches of the
Caribbean to a final harrowing showdown in the Amazonian rain forest comes a
breakneck tale of danger, intrigue, and depravity. Cat Catledge is a happy man.
A self-made multi-millionaire at fifty, he has a loving wife and a beautiful
teenage daughter. And after years of hard work, he is taking his family on the
ultimate dream sabbatical: a two year cruise to the South Pacific via the
Panama Canal, aboard his custom built forty-three-foot yacht. He gets as far as
Colombia. Off that country's cocaine dusted shores, Cat's bliss—and his dearly
loved family—are permanently shattered by an event so unexpected, so savage,
and so tragically final that it leaves Cat completely devastated. Consumed by
terrible guilt, he returns home alone, a broken man. Investigations by both the
Colombian authorities and the U.S. State Department prove fruitless. Then, late
one night, Cat is awakened by the telephone and, from far away, over the loud
static, an achingly familiar voice utters a single, electrifying word. Driven
by a mixture of hope and anguish, Cat slips back into South America on a
desperate search for the daughter he cannot bring himself to believe is dead.
Aided by an Australian ex-convict, a beautiful television journalist, and a man
known to him only as "Jim", Cat follows a trail of blood and graft, white
powder and white slavery, and discovers in himself an unsuspected capacity for
ruthlessness and cunning, and—even more surprising—a rekindled capacity for
love.
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The Jungle Clive Cussler 2012-07-05 Juan Cabrillo faces a global deadly threat
in Clive Cussler's The Jungle. Juan Cabrillo and the crew of the Oregon are up
against their smartest foe yet - but in their midst there is a traitor . . .
After losing their contract with the US government because of a daring raid too
far, Cabrillo and his crew of mercenaries with a conscience are earning money
the hard way: doing dirty, dangerous little jobs in the world's trouble spots.
Now they've accepted a mission deep to find a missing adventurer deep in the
jungles of Myanmar. But it is not long before Cabrillo and his team realise
that they have been set up. Cabrillo - betrayed, tortured and played for a fool
- is angry that he's been used as a pawn in someone's deadly scheme. But with
the US nuclear launch codes up for grabs and a madman bent on using them to
hold millions of lives to ransom, he hasn't time to worry about revenge. He's
got to save the world first . . . The number-one bestseller Clive Cussler,
author of the thrilling Dirk Pitt novels Treasure of Khan andTrojan Odyssey,
and co-author Jack Du Brul tell a gripping story of adventure, treachery and
betrayal in the eighth Oregon Files novel. The Jungle is preceded by Corsair
and The Silent Sea. Praise for Clive Cussler: 'Frightening and full of suspense
. . . unquestionably entertaining' Daily Express 'All-action, narrow escapes
and the kind of unrelenting plot tension that has won Cussler hundreds of
millions of fans worldwide' Observer
Plague Ship Clive Cussler 2008-06-03 Chairman Juan Cabrillo and the rest of the
Corporation's mercenaries fight to stop a corrupt activist group from
unleashing a viral attack in this #1 New York Times-bestselling adventure from
the Oregon Files. Captained by the rakish, one-legged Juan Cabrillo and manned
by a crew of former military and spy personnel, the Oregon is a private
enterprise, available for any government agency that can afford it. They've
just completed a top secret mission against Iran in the Persian Gulf when they
come across a cruise ship adrift at sea. Hundreds of bodies litter its deck,
and, as Cabrillo tries to determine what happened, explosions rack the length
of the ship. Barely able to escape with his own life and that of the liner’s
sole survivor, Cabrillo finds himself plunged into a mystery as intricate – and
as perilous – as any he has ever known and pitted against a cult with
monstrously lethal plans for the human race . . . plans he may already be too
late to stop
Zero Hour Clive Cussler 2014-06-03 When a scientist discovers a way to tap an
energy source using machines that cause earthquakes, Kurt Austin, Joe Zavala,
and their NUMA teammates race to locate the scientist's machines and prevent
catastrophic disasters.
Lost City Clive Cussler 2005-07-26 The NUMA crew, under Kurt Austin’s
direction, take on a blood-thirsty family with a fortune built on crime, in
what may be race to discover the very secret of ever-lasting life in this
heart-bounding installment in the #1 New York Times-bestselling series. Kurt
Austin is mid-mission when his new colleague, the stunning archeologist Skye
Labelle, is called away to examine a mysterious 16th-century military helmet
discovered in the possession of a very contemporary-looking corpse. Ms.
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Labelle’s research on the armor draws her into the sights of a ruthless blackwidow with her own plans for the artifact. As danger creeps closer to Ms.
Labelle, a scientist half-way across the globe is kidnapped. At the same time,
experts working to harvest an enzyme discovered two thousand feet down in the
North Atlantic, in an area known as “Lost City,” start turning up dead. Worlds
apart in location and areas of expertise, they all have something in common.
And it’s up to Kurt Austin, with the help of Joe Zavala and the NUMA Special
Assignments Team, to put the pieces together if he’s going to keep his friend
safe.
The Cobra Frederick Forsyth 2010-08-17 For decades, the West has been fighting
the cocaine cartels-and losing- until the president decides enough is enough
and asks one man to take charge. His task: to destroy the cocaine industry. His
name: Cobra. It is the ultimate secret war. But only one side can win...
Tom Clancy's Splinter Cell: Checkmate David Michaels 2006-11-07 He is Sam
Fisher: Third Echelon special operative. And when a cargo freighter loaded down
with radioactive material is headed towards the coast of the United States, he
has minutes to disable the ship - or die trying.
Devil's Gate Clive Cussler 2012-07-05 Clive Cussler's astounding Devil's Gate
sees the return of Kurt Austin and the NUMA team. Deep beneath the Eastern
Atlantic Ocean lies an extraordinary underwater burial ground of ships and
planes . . . Nearby, a Japanese cargo ship blows up without warning. Racing to
help, Kurt Austin and the NUMA team are beaten to the scene by heavily armed
pirates. But when the ruthless gang's own boat explodes as they're making their
escape, the men from NUMA are suddenly plunged from a disaster into a mystery.
Soon they uncover a scheme involving the deadly ambitions of an African
dictator, the creation of a weapon of terrible power, a kidnapped CERN
scientist and a deep-water graveyard holding a lost aircraft and its precious
cargo. As a terrifying and audacious plan to bring the world's major nations to
their knees is set in motion, only Kurt Austin - the right man, in the right
place, at the right time - can stop it . . . With Devil's Gate, UK number one
bestseller Clive Cussler shows us once more why he is the grand master of
adventure fiction. The ninth book in Clive Cussler's bestselling NUMA Files
series, Devils's Gate is a novel that will have readers gripped right to the
last page. Kurt Austin, hero of previous titles Medusa and The Navigator, must
avert a disaster of global proportions. Praise for Clive Cussler: 'Clive
Cussler is the guy I read' Tom Clancy 'The Adventure King' Sunday Express
Blue Gold Clive Cussler 2000-08-01 Clive Cussler’s New York Times bestselling
Blue Gold, now available in ebook, is a heart-pounding thriller in the NUMA
adventure series. Kurt Austin navigates the Amazon jungle in search of a legend
that could change the path of science—but secretive powers will do anything to
stop him. From deep within the Venezuelan rain forest emanates the legend of a
white goddess and a mysterious tribe with startling technical accomplishments.
Few believe the tribe exists—and even fewer suspect its deity may hold
knowledge that can change the course of history. For National Underwater &
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Marine Agency crew leader Kurt Austin, an investigation into the sudden deaths
of rare whales leads him to the Mexican coast, where someone tries to put him
and his mini-sub permanently out of commission. Meanwhile, in South America’s
lush hills, a specially assigned NUMA crew turns up the white-goddess
legend—and a murderous cadre of bio-pirates intent on stealing medicinal
secrets worth millions. Soon Austin and his crew realize they’re working the
opposite ends of the same grand scheme. A billionaire California tycoon is
poised to rise to power by monopolizing the earth’s vastly depleted freshwater
reserves and ultimately dominate the world. Austin has a hunch Venezuela’s
mythical tribal goddess has some real roots in science, and may be the key to
locating a secret formula that could turn vast amounts of seawater into fresh.
But with each step into the bush, he and his NUMA team feel like fish out of
water—and must fight a deadly, twisting trail of enemies through a dense jungle
of treachery, blackmail, and murder.
Treasure of Khan Clive Cussler 2006-11-28 Oceanic explorers Dirk Pitt and Al
Giordino find intrigue, adventure, and peril while collecting clues to the
mysterious treasure of Xanadu, the famed capital of Kublai Khan’s empire. When
Dirk Pitt is nearly killed rescuing an oil survey team from a freak wave on
Russia’s Lake Baikal, it appears a simple act of nature. But when the survey
team is abducted and Pitt’s research vessel nearly sunk, it becomes clear this
is no run of bad luck, but the influence of something, or someone, more
sinister. In fact, Pitt and the NUMA crew have inadvertently stepped between a
Mongolian tycoon and his plans to corner the global oil market, beginning with
covert negotiations in China. To ensure the deal goes through, this mysterious
businessman will encourage ever-escalating acts of sabotage and violence. Pitt
and Giordino soon learn the magnate’s fury and his power both stem from the
same source: a dark secret about Genghis Khan, the greatest conqueror the world
has ever known. To Pitt and Giordino the famed Khan’s empire is nearly the
stuff of legend and his tomb a forgotten mystery. But the Khan’s legacy is very
real. And it’s the treasure of his grandson Kublai Khan that holds the key to
stopping this modern-day oil baron from restoring the conquests of his
ancestors. That is, if Pitt and Giordino get there first....
Medusa Clive Cussler 2010-05-25 Deep-sea explorer and government operative Kurt
Austin must save the world from a deliberate viral outbreak in this thriller
from the #1 New York Times-bestselling author In the Micronesian islands, a
top-secret U.S. government-sponsored undersea lab conducting vital biomedical
research on a rare jellyfish known as the Blue Medusa suddenly disappears. At
the same time, off Bermuda, a bathysphere is attacked by an underwater vehicle
and left helpless a half-mile below the surface, its passengers—including
Zavala—left to die. Only Kurt Austin’s heroic measures save them from a watery
grave, but suspecting a connection, Austin puts the NUMA team on the case.
Austin's team has no way to prepare for what comes next: a hideous series of
medical experiments, an extraordinarily ambitious Chinese criminal
organization, and a secret new virus that threatens to set off a worldwide
pandemic. Austin and Zavala have been in tight spots before, but this time it’s
not just their own skins they’re trying to save—it’s the lives of millions.
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Filled with the high-stakes suspense and boundless invention that are unique to
Cussler, Medusa is the most thrilling novel yet from the grand master of
adventure.
The Race Clive Cussler 2012-07-05 The Race is the fourth turn of the century
thriller by Clive Cussler. 1910, and America's first ever cross-country flying
race has been sabotaged . . . Newspaper magnate Preston Whiteway is offering a
big prize for the first aviator to cross America in under fifty days. He wants
Josephine Frost - the country's leading as well as most glamorous pilot - to
win. Which is why he's hired Isaac Bell of the Van Dorn Detective Agency.
Josephine saw her husband Harry Frost kill a man. Now he wants her dead. And
with underworld contacts ready to help in every city en route, he'll do
anything, go after anyone who gets in his way - including Whiteway and Bell.
Packed with brilliant twists and turns, The Race sees the intrepid Private
Investigator locked in a deadly cat-and-mouse game with a killer whose
resources are matched only by his willingness to cause mayhem during the race
of a lifetime . . . Clive Cussler's The Race is the international bestselling
author's follow up to The Spy and The Wrecker, the first two novels in the
Isaac Bell series. The Race is a nerve-shredding historical thriller, set at
the dawn of flight. Praise for Clive Cussler: 'Frightening and full of suspense
. . . unquestionably entertaining' Daily Express 'All-action, narrow escapes
and the kind of unrelenting plot tension that has won Cussler hundreds of
millions of fans worldwide' Observer
Spartan Gold Clive Cussler 2011-12-21 Clive Cussler introduces Sam and Remi
Fargo in Spartan Gold. An ancient treasure stolen by Xerxes the Great . . .
Discovered by Napoleon Bonaparte . . . The clues to its hidden location lost
until now . . . Adventurers and treasure hunters Sam and Remi Fargo are on a
wild-goose chase. Up to their waists in the Great Pocomoke Swamp in Maryland,
they're hunting for lost gold. What they find instead is a small Second World
War German U-boat. Inside the submarine they find a body - and a puzzling,
incredibly rare bottle of wine. This bottle was one of twelve taken from
Napoleon's 'lost cellar'. But it is also a clue to a fabulous, ancient
treasure. One that Hadeon Bondaruk - a half-Russian, half-Persian millionaire will do anything to get his hands on. For he claims descent from treasure's
one-time owner. It will be his, no matter who stands in his way . . . Clive
Cussler, author of the celebrated Dirk Pitt novels Arctic Drift and Crescent
Dawn, presents his newest series, following the adventures of treasure hunters
Sam and Remi Fargo - beginning with Spartan Gold. Praise for Clive Cussler:
'The guy I read' Tom Clancy
Fast Ice Clive Cussler 2022-02-22 Kurt Austin races to Antarctica to stop a
chilling plot that imperils the entire planet in the latest novel from the #1
New York Times-bestselling Grand Master of Adventure. In the early days of
World War II, the infamous German Luftwaffe embark upon an expedition to
Antarctica, hoping to set up a military base to support their goal of world
domination. Though the military outpost never comes to fruition, what the Nazis
find on the icy continent indeed proves dangerous...and will have implications
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far into the future. In the present day, Kurt Austin and his assistant Joe
Zavala head to the freezing edge of the world after a former NUMA colleague
disappears in Antarctica. While there, they discover a photo of the Luftwaffe
expedition of 1939, and are drawn into a decades-old conspiracy. Even as they
confront perilous waters and frigid temperatures, they are also up against a
terrifying man-made weapon--a fast-growing ice that could usher in a new Ice
Age. Pitted against a determined madman and a monstrous storm, Kurt and the
NUMA team must unravel the Nazi-era plot in order to save the globe from a
freeze that would bury it once and for all.
The Silent Sea Clive Cussler 2010-03-09 Juan Cabrillo and the Oregon crew's
search for missing NASA technology leads to a globe-trotting adventure in this
novel in the #1 New York Times-bestselling series. On December 7, 1941, five
brothers exploring a shaft on a small island off the coast of Washington state
make an exciting discovery, only to be interrupted by news of Pearl Harbor. In
the present, Cabrillo, chasing the remnants of a crashed satellite in the
Argentine jungle, makes a shocking discovery of his own. His search to untangle
the mystery leads him first to that small island and its secret, and then much
further back, to an ancient Chinese expedition, and a curse that seems to have
survived for over five hundred years. If Cabrillo’s team is successful in its
quest, the reward could be incalculable. If not...the only reward is death.
White Death Clive Cussler 2004 Austin and a colleague, Joe Zavala, are forced
to come to the rescue of a shipful of trapped men. As the two of them
investigate further, they discover that something far more sinister is at work.
When Austin's boat blows up and he barely survives, it seems certain that he is
the next in line to die.
Nighthawk Clive Cussler 2017-05-30 THE NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER NUMA crew
leaders Kurt Austin and Joe Zavala must beat the clock to stop the world’s most
dazzling new technological advance from becoming mankind’s last in this actionpacked thriller from the #1 New York Times–bestselling grand master of
adventure. When the most advanced aircraft ever designed vanishes over the
South Pacific, Kurt Austin and Joe Zavala are drawn into a deadly contest to
locate the fallen machine. Russia and China covet the radical technology, but
the United States worries about a darker problem. They know what others
don’t—that the X-37 is carrying a dangerous secret, a payload of exotic matter,
extracted from the upper reaches of the atmosphere and stored at a temperature
near absolute zero. As long as it remains frozen, the cargo is inert, but if it
thaws, it will unleash a catastrophe of nearly unthinkable proportions. From
the Galapagos Islands to the jungles of South America to an icy mountain lake
many believe to be the birthplace of the Inca, the entire NUMA team will risk
everything in an effort to avert disaster...but they may be caught in a race
that no one can win.
Lost Empire Clive Cussler 2010-08-31 Husband-and-wife treasure hunters Sam and
Remi Fargo run afoul of a dangerous dictator in this adventure in the #1 New
York Times-bestselling series. While scuba diving in Tanzania, Sam and Remi
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Fargo come upon a relic belonging to a long-lost Confederate ship. An anomaly
about the relic sets them off chasing a mystery—but unknown to them, a much
more powerful force is engaged in the same chase. Mexico’s ruling party, the
ultranationalist Mexica Tenochca, is intent on finding that artifact as well,
because it contains a secret that could destroy the party utterly. Through
Tanzania and Zanzibar, into the rainforests of Madagascar, and across the
Indian Ocean to Indonesia and the legendary site of the 1883 Krakatoa
explosion, the Fargos and their ruthless opponents pursue the hunt—but only one
can win. And the penalty for failure is death.
The Kingdom Clive Cussler 2012-06-07 The Kingdom is Clive Cussler's third Fargo
Adventure. Whether it's lost treasure or missing persons, the Fargos find
themselves in a heap of trouble every time . . . When Texas oil baron Charlie
King contacts Sam and Remi Fargo he has an unusual request. He hired an
investigator - and good friend of the pair - to locate his missing father in
the Far East. But now the investigator has vanished. Would Sam and Remi be
willing to look for them both? Though something about the request doesn't quite
add up, Sam and Remi agree to help out. It's a journey that takes the Fargos to
Tibet, Nepal, Bulgaria, India, and China. They get mixed up with black-market
fossils, a centuries-old puzzle chest, the ancient Nepali kingdom of Mustang, a
balloon aircraft from a century before its time . . . and an extraordinary
skeleton that might turn the history of human evolution on its head. Oh, and
not a few unfriendly people with guns and itchy trigger fingers . . . Clive
Cussler, author of the celebrated Dirk Pitt novels Treasure of Khan and
Valhalla Rising, presents the third novel in his newest series, following the
adventures of treasure hunters Sam and Remi Fargo. The Kingdom follows Spartan
Gold and Lost Empire. Praise for Clive Cussler: 'Cussler is hard to beat' Daily
Mail 'Cussler is the guy I read' Tom Clancy
The Storm Clive Cussler 2012-06-07 The Storm is Clive Cussler's thrilling tenth
NUMA Files novel. In the middle of the Indian Ocean, a NUMA research vessel is
taking water samples at sunset, when a crew member spots a sheen of black oil
ahead of them. But it is not oil. Like a horde of army ants, a swarm of black
particles suddenly attacks the ship, killing everyone aboard, while the ship
itself goes up in flames. A few hours later, Kurt Austin and Joe Zavala are on
their way to the Indian Ocean. What they will find there on the smouldering
hulk of the ship will eventually lead them to the discovery of the most
audacious scheme they have ever known: a plan to permanently alter the weather
on a global scale. It will kill millions . . . and it has already begun. Packed
with blazing action and daring exploits, The Storm is a nerve-shredding Kurt
Austin Numa Filesthriller from Top Ten bestseller Clive Cussler, the master of
action-adventure for over four decades, and co-author Graham Brown. Praise for
Clive Cussler: 'Cussler is hard to beat' Daily Mail 'Clive Cussler is the guy I
read' Tom Clancy 'The Adventure King' Daily Express
Journey of the Pharaohs Clive Cussler 2020-03-10 Kurt Austin and the NUMA crew
risk everything to stop a cutthroat arms dealer from stealing a priceless
ancient treasure in the thrilling new novel from the #1 New York Timesmedusa-a-kurt-austin-adventure
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bestselling grand master of adventure. In 1074 B.C., vast treasures disappear
from the tombs of Egyptian Pharaohs. In 1927, a daredevil American aviator
vanishes on an attempted transcontinental flight. And in the present day, a
fishing trawler--along with its mysterious cargo--sinks off the coast of
Scotland. How are these three mysterious events connected? And, more
importantly, what do they mean for Kurt Austin and his NUMA team? As they
search for answers, the NUMA squad join the agents of the British MI5 to take
on a wide-reaching international conspiracy. Their common enemy is the
Bloodstone Group, a conglomerate of arms dealers and thieves attempting to
steal ancient relics on both sides of the Atlantic. Kurt and his team soon find
themselves wrapped up in a treacherous treasure hunt as they race to find the
lost Egyptian riches. . . before they fall into the wrong hands.
The Navigator Clive Cussler 2008-06-24 Kurt Austin and the NUMA Special
Assignments Team search for an ancient Middle Eastern relic with secret ties to
an American founding father in the #1 bestselling New York Times-bestselling
series. Years ago, an invaluable Phoenician statue known as the Navigator was
stolen from the Baghdad museum, and there are men who would do anything to get
their hands on it. Their first victim is a crooked antiquities dealer, murdered
in cold blood. Their second target a UN investigator, only survives thanks to
the timely assistance of Kurt Austin and Joe Zavala. What’s so special about
this statue? Austin wonders. The search for answers will take the NUMA team on
an astonishing odyssey through time and space, one that encompasses no less
than the lost treasures of King Solomon, a mysterious packet of documents
personally encoded by Thomas Jefferson, and a top-secret scientific project
that could change the world forever. And that’s before the surprises really
begin. . . . Rich with all the hair-raising action and endless invention that
have become Cussler’s hallmarks, The Navigator is the best yet from “Clive the
Incredible”.
The Wrecker Clive Cussler 2009-11-17 Detective Isaac Bell travels the earlytwentieth-century American railways, driven by a sense of justice and a
determination to stop a new mastermind reigning terror on a crucial express
line in this #1 New York Times-bestselling series. A year of financial panic
and labor unrest, 1907 sees train wrecks, fires, and explosions sabotage the
Southern Pacific Railroad’s Cascades express line. Desperate for help the
railroad hires the fabled Van Dorn Detective Agency. Van Dorn’s best man, Isaac
Bell, quickly discovers a mysterious saboteur haunting the hobo jungles of the
West. Known only as the Wrecker, he recruits vulnerable accomplices from the
down-and-out to attack the railroad, and then kills them afterward. The Wrecker
traverses the vast spaces of the American West as if he had wings, striking
wherever he pleases, causing untold damage and loss of human life. Who is he?
What does he want? Is he a striker? An anarchist? A revolutionary determined to
displace the “privileged few”? A criminal mastermind engineering some as yet
unexplained scheme? Whoever he is, whatever his motives, the Wrecker knows how
to create maximum havoc, and Bell senses that he is far from done—that, in
fact, the Wrecker is building up to a grand act unlike anything he has
committed before. If Bell doesn’t stop him in time, more than a railroad could
medusa-a-kurt-austin-adventure
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be at risk—it could be the future of the entire country.
The Spy Clive Cussler 2010-06-01 Twentieth century detective Isaac Bell takes
on the world of warfare when America’s naval research and development experts
begin to die one by one in this #1 New York Times-bestselling historical action
adventure. 1908 marks a year of ever-escalating international tension as the
world plunges toward war. And with America on the brink, it comes as a
devastating blow to learn of the apparent suicide of one of the United States’
most brilliant battleship-gun designers. The death becomes a media sensation,
and the man’s grief-stricken daughter turns to the legendary Van Dorn Detective
Agency to clear her father’s name. Van Dorn puts his chief investigator on the
case, and Isaac Bell soon sees that the clues point not to suicide, but to
murder. As Bell notices more suspicious deaths among the nation’s sharpest
technological minds, he begins to suspect the work of an elusive spy somehow
connected to a top-secret project called Hull 44. But that is just the
beginning. As the intrigue deepens, Bell will find himself pitted against
German, Japanese, and British spies, in a mission that encompasses dreadnought
battleships, Teddy Roosevelt’s Great White Fleet, Chinatown, Hell’s Kitchen,
and the Brooklyn Navy Yard. Isaac Bell has certainly faced perilous situations
before, but this time it is more than the future of his country that’s at
stake—it’s the fate of the world.
Polar Shift Clive Cussler 2005-08-30 NUMA operative Kurt Austin takes on a
madman fronting as an evironmentalist in this #1 New York Times-bestselling
series. Sixty years ago, an eccentric Hungarian genius discovered how to
artificially trigger such a shift in the polar ice caps, which could cause
massive eruptions, earthquaks, and even climate changes. But then his work
disappeared, or so it was thought. Now, the charismatic leader of an
antiglobalization group plans to use it to give the world’s industrialized
nations a small jolt, before reversing the shift back again. The only problem
is, it cannot be reversed. Once it starts, there is nothing anyone can do.
Austin, Zavala, and the rest of the NUMA Special Assignments Team must make
strange alliances to protect this technology from being exploited by their new
and power-hungry nemesis before the entire planet is made to pay. Rich with all
the hair-raising action and endless imagination that have become Cussler’s
hallmarks, Polar Shift is a wonderful thriller—indeed, “vintage Cussler.”
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